How to Submit an
IECC New Standard

Deadline: December 9, 2024

This informational page explains the necessary steps for proposing new standards for inclusion in the International Energy
Conservation Code and Chapter 11 International Residential Code. In accordance with ICC’s Code Development
Procedures, Council Policy 28, proponents must provide the ICC with two copies of each proposed new standard on or
before December 9, 2024. Failure to provide a standard copy by the deadline will result in the public comment proposal
being ruled as incomplete and the public comment proposal will not be processed.

A. ICC STAFF REVIEW OF STANDARD COPY (Required)
Submit an authorized copy of the proposed standard to the ICC by ONE of the following methods:
« Upload the proposed standard via energy.cdpACCESS® with your public comment proposal
= Mail one hard copy of the standard to the ICC Central Regional Office, Attn: Codes and Standards Department,
International Code Council, 4051 Flossmoor Road, Country Club Hills, IL 60478
= Email an authorized copy (electronic) of the standard separately to refstandards@iccsafe.org
« Email a free download copy with all necessary access information, i.e. passwords, etc., to refstandards@iccsafe.org
« Email a website link of a view only standard (a standard obtained by submitting an email address to an SDO or
authorized standards distributor) along with all necessary access information including a direct link to the
corresponding website for ICC retrieval to refstandards@iccsafe.org. ICC reserves the right to request written
confirmation from the proponent that the site is authorized.
Note: It remains the responsibility of the proponent, unless otherwise specifically instructed by ICC Codes & Standards
management, to contact the SDO to determine how a proposed new standard can be provided to ICC in support of a
proposed standard’s potential inclusion in the T-Codes.
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even though it exists in another I-Code.

Remember the deadline is December 9, 2024. Questions? Contact the Codes and Standards department at 1-888-422-7233,
ext. 4345 or at refstandards@iccsafe.org
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